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NATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON ENHANCING GLOBAL TEACHING: 
ASSESSMENT OF LEARNERS AND INTEGRATING INSTRUCTIONAL  

TECHNOLOGY FOR K TO 12 PROGRAM 
 

The Spotlight Professional Advancement and Training Center (SPATC) will 
conduct its National Seminar-Workshop on Enhancing Global Teaching: Assessment 
of Learners and Integrating Instructional Technology for K to 12 Program from 
September 12 to 14, 2014 at the BPS Auditorium, Philippine Normal University 
(PNU), Taft Avenue, Manila. 

 
The Seminar-Workshop aims to share with the participants innovative 

strategies in handling and teaching K to 12 learners at all levels. 
 
The target participants are teachers from both public and private elementary 

and secondary schools nationwide. 
 
Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-

disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith.   

 
More information may be inquired from: 
 

Dr. Rommel Maglaya 
Event Coordinator 
Spotlight Professional Advancement and Training Center (SPATC) 
1384 Unit 7 Sagat Street, Paco, Manila 
Mobile Phone No.: 0943-417-5569 
Email Address: spaatc@gmail.com 
Website Address: spotlightcenter.webs.com 
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